
 

 

 

            6th November 2018  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will once again be taking the children from FS2 – Y6 to the Forum Leisure Centre, to see the Christmas 

Pantomime. The year’s panto is ‘Aladdin’ and we will be going on Friday 7th December. Tickets for the pantomime cost 

£4, however, we are given this opportunity at a reduced cost of £2.50 per pupil. We shall be walking over to the 

Forum and the show will begin at 1.15pm.  

 

As the show will end at approximately 3pm, we ask that all children are collected from the Forum and not school. 

Please arrive at the Forum by 3pm. Please provide your consent and your donation of £2.50 on SIMS Agora before 

Friday 16thNovember.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. McLaughlin 

Head of School  

 

 

 

 


